
BAYSIDE KEY 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 

NEW TRASH COMPANY 

                                  COMING SOON                                                             

 

 

 

The Association is in the process of changing the trash service 

company from Waste Management to Republic by beginning of 

May. 

Waste Management will  remove their equipment and Republic 

will bring in their equipment.   

For the interim, Republic will be dropping off a courtesy dumpster 

for the disposal of your trash.  Please be aware that this dumpster 

is for trash only — bulk items or non trash items  

WILL NOT ALLOWED 

Your cooperation will be appreciated. 

 

The Board of Directors 


